From: Steven Sammons

To: Brandon Peoples; Steve Lochmann (lochmanns@uapb.edu); dorth@vt.edu; Steve Miranda
(smiranda@cfr.msstate.edu); Robert B Bringolf (bringo@uga.edu); Patricia Mazik (pmazik@wvu.edu); Quist
Michael (mcquist@uidaho.edu); Micheal S Allen (msal@ufl.edu); Mary Freeman (mary@hemip.nhm.uga.edu);
Gary Grossman (grossman@uga.edu); Isermann, Dan (Dan.lsermann@uwsp.edu); Brewer, Shannon

Subject: FW: Recruitment Announcement - Permanent Fish Biologist 4 - Fish Program - Statewide Salmon and
Steelhead/Puget Sound Management
Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 1:22:07 PM

Cool job opening up in Washington state, held by one of my former students. Good place to land if
you know anyone...

Steven M. Sammons, Ph.D

School of Fisheries, Aquaculture, and Aquatic Sciences
203 Swingle Hall

Auburn University, AL 36849

(334) 844-4159

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it’s
the only thing that ever has.”
-Margaret Mead

From: Lothrop, Ryan L (DFW) [mailto:Ryan.Lothrop@dfw.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 6:07 PM

Subject: FW: Recruitment Announcement - Permanent Fish Biologist 4 - Fish Program - Statewide
Salmon and Steelhead/Puget Sound Management

Here is the announcement for my past position, the Puget Sound Recreational Salmon Fishery
Manager, which has recently been upgraded to a biologist 4, instead of a 3. If you know of anyone
interested in this position, feel free to share the announcement and my contact information. The
team | have worked with over the past 5 years is amazing! This is a challenging position, however
very rewarding and will help whoever gets this position the possibility to bridge the gap between
science, biology and management. 50% of the time is management based and the remaining 50%
has the flexibility to get innovative and pursue research and enhancement opportunities.

Ryan Lothrop
360-902-2808

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:50 PM

Cc: Baltzell, Mark E (DFW) <Mark.Baltzell@dfw.wa.gov>;

Subject: Recruitment Announcement - Permanent Fish Biologist 4 - Fish Program - Statewide Salmon
and Steelhead/Puget Sound Management

Please click on the link to see the recruitment announcement and the application process.

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/washington/jobs/1970825/permanent-fish-biologist-4-01036-18
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